
 

 

Friday 13th June 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Thank you so much for your support so far with our upcoming school show! The children 
are working very hard and are excited to perform for you soon. 
 

You have already received the poster with the show details but I’m writing to let you know 
what your child will need to wear and anything they could practise at home. 
 

Costumes 
Y1 – Space astronaut costumes (used during the WonderDome visit – if your child no longer 
has this, or has outgrown it, please wear something that could resemble a space theme) 

 
Y2 – Party/ formal clothes. 
 

Please ensure all children bring their costume to school with them on Wednesday 2nd July. 
 
If your child has a speaking part in the show, they will have received their lines on Showbie 

so they can continue practising at home. Not all children will have a speaking part this time, 
but as we shared on the poster: this performance is all about building confidence – whether 
your child is speaking, dancing or simply standing proudly on stage, every role is a 

celebration of their courage and growth. We’re proud of every single child for taking part. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

 
Thank you again for your continued support – we can’t wait to see you at the show! 
 

Best wishes,  
 
Jaycee Ward 

KS1 Phase Leader 
 
 

 
 


